

Kevin Schneider <kschneider@nonhumanrights.org>

Concerns re: Hercules and Leo at Project Chimps

Kitty Block <kblock@hsi.org> To: Kevin Schneider <kschneider@nonhumanrights.org>

Wed, May 2, 2018 at 3:23 PM

Kevin R. Schneider, Esq.

Executive Director

The Nonhuman Rights Project

5195 NW112th Terrace

Coral Springs, FL 33076

Dear Mr. Schneider,

Thank you for your good wishes. I appreciate your patience in waiting for my response to your letter of April 16, 2018 concerning Hercules and Leo.

With due respect, The HSUS does not agree with your recitation and interpretation of the facts concerning the transfer of Hercules, Leo, and the other members of their social group to Project Chimps. Nor do we agree with your position concerning the ability of Project Chimps to provide for these and other chimpanzees in perpetuity. To the contrary, we are confident that Project Chimps will devote the resources necessary to provide the best lifetime care to all of the chimpanzees at its sanctuary, including Hercules and Leo.

Sincerely,

Kitty Block

Acting President & CEO

From: Kevin Schneider <kschneider@nonhumanrights.org>

Sent: Wednesday, May 02, 2018 9:51 AM

To: Kitty Block < kblock@hsi.org>

[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]